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PPL's Susquehanna nuclear plant has received a top federal safety award for its outstanding health and safety
programs.
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The U.S. Occupational Safety and Health Administration has awarded the Susquehanna plant "Star" certification
in the agency's Voluntary Protection Program (VPP). The program is designed to recognize and promote
effective safety and health performance.

Sites that achieve Star or Merit status in the program are a select group of facilities - the Susquehanna plant is
one of only five nuclear plants nationwide to receive the certification. Fewer than 600 sites have earned
recognition in the program out of more than 7 million companies that OSHA monitors.

"This voluntary program recognizes that safety practices and processes that go beyond OSHA standards can
protect workers more effectively than simple compliance," said Robert G. Byram, PPL's senior vice president
and chief nuclear officer.

"This recognition is a result of the teamwork of our employees and a partnership with the International
Brotherhood of Electrical Workers Local 1600 in our safety efforts," he said. "It's a tribute to the commitment to
working safely and maintaining a safe working environment that PPL and the employees of the Susquehanna
plant have."

OSHA evaluates safety and health program components such as management leadership, employee
involvement, work-site analysis, training, and hazard prevention and control. According to the federal agency,
participating sites generally experience fewer lost workday injuries than would be expected at an average site
of the same size in their industries.

In 1999, the Martins Creek plant was the first PPL facility to receive OSHA's Star rating. In September 2001, PPL
Interstate Energy Co. also received the Star rating. IEC's employees operate and maintain the pipeline that
transports oil from the shipping pier at Marcus Hook near Philadelphia to the Martins Creek plant. The pipeline
also transports natural gas.

The Susquehanna plant, located in Luzerne County about seven miles north of Berwick, is owned jointly by PPL
Susquehanna LLC and Allegheny Electric Cooperative Inc. and is operated by PPL Susquehanna.

PPL Susquehanna is one of PPL Corporation's generating facilities. Headquartered in Allentown, Pa., PPL
Corporation (NYSE: PPL) controls or owns more than 10,000 megawatts of generating capacity in the United
States, markets energy in select U.S. states and Canada, and delivers electricity to nearly 6 million customers in
Pennsylvania, the United Kingdom and Latin America.
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